
Orlando Diocesan Council of Catholic Women 

Central Deanery Meeting 


October 28, 2023


Corresponding Secretary Report


Dear Sisters,

 Please continue to send all roster corrections and changes directly to me. 

kdhamilton9@gmail.com.  407-492-2244


*Get Well cards have been sent to :

  Solange Joseph

*Sympathy cards sent to :

   Candy Murray 

   Sylvia McCormick

*Prayer requests for:

  Lisa Gills mother, Maria Balducci

  Passing of Carol Connelly, daughter of Mary Jean Stelter 

  Candy Murray 

  Sylvia McCormick 

*Appreciation card sent to Father Slight for National Priest’s Day October 8th

*Notifications:

   An update was sent out on the “Coaching Program” that was presented at our       

   September 9th Deanery meeting. 

   Flyer sent out to share for the Rock and Roll Bingo CDCCW fundraiser 


This concludes my report. 

Karen Hamilton   

CDCCW Corresponding Secretary
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